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The Standing Committee on Law and Justice has commenced its 2023 review of the workers 
compensation scheme after the Legislative Council referred all the evidence received as part of the 2022 
review. 
 
The committee intends to invite SIRA and icare to a half-day hearing, to provide them with an 
opportunity to update the evidence previously provided in October 2022. 
 
The Chair of the Committee, the Hon. Greg Donnelly MLC stated, "The committee looks forward to 
completing the work that commenced with the 2022 review of the workers compensation scheme. We 
are particularly interested in hearing what SIRA and icare have to say further to evidence received from 
them in 2022". 
 
Information relating to the inquiry may be found at 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2988  
 
 

-ENDS- 

 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon. Greg Donnelly MLC on (02) 9230 2280. 
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